You want to go on a short holiday. You see this notice for bus trips. Choose the best answer **A**, **B** or **C**

Short trips by bus

BERLIN €28 A DAY
 PARIS €35 A DAY
 LONDON €40 A DAY







Free Wi-Fi on bus
Under 14 half price
BOOK YOUR TRIP BEFORE THE END OF APRIL
AND GET FREE BREAKFAST ON THE BUS
To book visit our website www.theworldbybus.com
or phone us on 07965 4478992558

BUS WITH US

- 1 You have €200. Where can you go for 6 days?
 - A) Paris
 - B) London
 - C) Berlin
- 2 Your friend is 13. How much will he pay to go to London?
 - A) €40 a day
 - B) €20 a day
 - C) €60 a day
- What is free on the bus for everybody?
 - A) Breakfast
 - B) Wi-Fi
 - C) Nothing

4 You book on 28 April. What do you get for free?

- A) Wi-Fi only
- B) Breakfast and Wi-Fi
- C) The trip

5 How can you book the trip by bus?

- A) On the website only
- B) By telephone or on the website
- C) You must visit the office



You visit the website <u>www.theworldbybus.com</u> and see what some people say about the bus trips.

Choose the best answer A, B or C

Andreas M: We went to Berlin by bus. The trip was great. The weather was bad but we had a good time. It was not easy to book on the website. We booked by phone.

Sia H: I went with my family and we had a terrible time. The bus took us to London and we stayed at a small hotel. The food was not good. When we left London the bus broke down on the road and we had to wait 15 hours for another bus to come.

Stefan W: We booked a bus trip to Paris but we took the wrong bus and went to Berlin. We could not find the Eiffel Tower of course! We were angry but later we liked Berlin. Nobody looks at your ticket when you get on the bus so many people make mistakes like this. Not good!

Miaki S: I went with my parents by bus to London. It was my name day so my present was a trip to London. I will never forget this great trip. My parents also liked London. Next time I will go to Paris.

Tom B: I am not happy because the Wi-Fi did not work on the bus so I had no internet. Also I booked before the end of April but I did not get a free breakfast. Next time I will travel by plane because the bus in very noisy. They took us to see the Eiffel Tower but I did not go because I saw it on TV.

6 Who wanted to see the Eiffel Tower?

- A) Tom B
- B) Stefan W
- C) Miaki S

7 Why did Stefan W not go to Paris?

- A) He wanted to find the Eiffel Tower in Berlin
- B) He had the wrong ticket
- C) He took the wrong bus

8	Why did Tom B not go to see the Eiffel Tower? A) Because he took the wrong bus B) Because he did not go to Paris C) Because he saw it on TV					
9	Who waited many hours on the road? A) Sia H B) Tom B C) Stefan W					
10	Who liked everything about the trip? A) Andreas M B) Miaki S C) Stefan W					
Read and choose A , B , C or D for each gap.						
How to Make a British Cup of Tea						
To make a (11) cup of British tea you need a teapot made of porcelain. You (12 two grams of tea for each cup. The water must not be (13) than 85 degrees. The (14) must not be too big or too small. Remember to (15) the milk into the cup first and then the tea. But, of course, you must use the (16) water you can find. For example, water from the mountains is (17) for your health. Switzerland has the best water in the world! In the UK, we have hard and (18) water. Hard water (19) a lot of things which are good for our health but it (20) bad for our washing machines and coffee machines.						
11	A) bad	B) new	C) easy	D) real		
12	A) took	B) need	C) had	D) can		
13	A hotter	B) near	C) tap	D) cold		
14	A) teapot	B) spoons	C) table	D) water		
15	A) run	B) pour	C) puts	D) and		
16	A) good	B) best	C) dirty	D) clean		
17	A) not	B) only	C) better	D) now		
18	A) hot	B) cold	C) much	D) soft		
19	A) have	B) has	C) do	D) is		

C) do

D) are

A) make

20

B) is

Change the <u>underlined</u> word for another word with the *same* meaning.

Example: What time does the film **begin**?

- (A) start
- B end
- C starting
- D stop

- 21 That was an **excellent** sandwich.
 - A) very good
- B) taste
- C) early
- D) bad

- 22 She always looks <u>unhappy.</u>
 - A) lazy
- B) happy
- C) sad
- **D**) funny

- The teacher wants us to **finish** quickly
 - A) start
- B) wait
- C) end
- **D**) begin

- 24 I love summer but I hate winter.
 - A) don't want
- **B**) prefer
- C) don't like
- **D**) enjoy
- When I visited London the weather was **terrible**.
 - A) not bad
- **B**) raining
- C) great
- **D**) very bad

Read and choose the correct answer A, B or C

A Big Thank You

A few weeks ago Sue Dan found a bag with a new computer inside. She gave it to the police.

The police found the owner and gave him the bag. The owner phoned Sue to say thank you and he gave her a beautiful gift for finding the bag.



The owner said the computer was a birthday gift for his son's 10th birthday and he left the bag at the bus stop by mistake.

Free Television



This TV is only 2 years old but we do not need it. (We now have a new bigger one 50cm).

It cost €380 two years ago. It is black, 42cm and weighs 15 kilos. If you want it, call John on his mobile phone after 7pm in the evening Phone: 875500011478

Bicycle Thief

Police say there is a bicycle thief in the area.

Be careful where you leave your bicycle when you are in town. Lock it with a chain every time you leave it.

Take a photo of your bike so you can show it to the police if it is stolen.

Every bike has a number and you must keep this number.

At night put your bike in the garage.

Don't forget to lock the garage.



26 What did Sue find?

- A) A computer bag
- B) A bag but not a computer
- C) A computer and a bag

27 The computer was _____.

- A) A gift for Sue
- B) A gift for a boy
- C) For the owner's birthday

28 The owner gave Sue_____.

- A) A beautiful bag
- B) A birthday gift
- C) A gift for finding the bag

29 What colour is the new TV?

- A) Black
- B) It doesn't say
- C) The same colour

30 If you want the TV how much will it cost?

- A) €380
- B) Nothing
- C) You must ask John

31 How big is the old TV?

- A) 15cm
- B) 50 cm
- C) 42cm

32 How heavy is the new TV?

- A) 42 kilos
- B) 15 kilos
- C) It doesn't say

33 When must you lock your bike?

- A) When you live in the town
- B) When you are not with your bike
- C) It doesn't say

Why must you take a photo of your bike?

- A) To show it to the thief if it is stolen
- B) The police want to have photos of all bikes
- C) Because if your bike is stolen you can show it to the police

35 If you put your bike in a garage at night_____.

- A) you must always take a photo of it
- B) you must forget to lock the garage
- C) you must remember to lock the garage

Complete the sentences with the word that is spelt correctly. Choose ${\bf A},\,{\bf B}$ or ${\bf C}$



		n <i>Nn</i> a		
36	He fell and hurt his			
	A) rist	B) wriste	C) wrist	
37	My cousin Walter	works in a	near my house.	
	A) hospiatal	B) hospital	C) ospital	
38	The post office is on the over there.		ver there.	
	A) rite	B) write	C) right	
39	We can meet on	and go to	the cinema together.	
	A) Wednsday	B) Wednesday	C) Wedensday	
40	The police often catch in our town.			
	A) theves	B) thiefes	C) thieves	